
 

 

Sunday 27th June 2021 

COVID-19 MEMBER UPDATE 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Following the update to the NSW Government Public Health Order announced on Saturday 26th June 2021, 

unfortunately Bunnerong Gymnastics will now need to remain closed until midnight on Friday 9th July 2021.  

 

If you have an urgent Covid related enquiry, please call or text our Covid Line on 0434 324 540. Otherwise, we will 

aim to get back to all other enquiries once we re-open the gym again for the start of Term 3 on Monday 12th July 

2021. 

 

All current members who had Holiday Camps or Holiday Training booked on the second week of school holidays 

from Monday 5th July to Friday 9th July, will have these sessions credited onto their Bunnerong Gymnastics’ account. 

This credit will be available for future gymnastics class use in 2021. 

 

For any members who were booked into Level 1 & 2 Mock Competition on Wednesday 7th July 2021, we will 

reschedule this competition during Term 3. 

 

We will continually update members on any communication that we receive via email and social media.  

 

 

We hope that you are all keeping safe and well and we appreciate your patience during this difficult time. We look 

forward to seeing you all in the gym again for the start of Term 3. 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

Stephanie Randall 

Operations Manager 

Bunnerong Gymnastics Association Inc. 


